From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 21 February 2012 16:40
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00063/REM
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:40 PM on 21 Feb 2012 from Mr Gordon Kelman.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Adjacent A41 Oxford Road Bicester Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Reserved Matters (Outline Application 06/00967/OUT) - Part 3 storey, part 2 storey hotel, part single, part 2 storey pub/restaurant, access and parking - Hotel Site 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Gordon Kelman

	Email:
	gordon.kelman@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford OX1 1NE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Oxfordshire County Council

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The preliminary drainage design looks ok in principal. We would need to see the final drainage design drawings and some more detail drawings of the suds features.


